COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Penchureh Strece, BE.C.3.

19th August, 1950,
Dear Sirs,

“ith reference to the lMotorship "BADGER", which
has been under survey at your port for conversion to a
factory and reclassification, I shall be glad if you will

let me know when your reports on this case may be expected,

as the Owners have requested information regarding class
assignment.

Yours faithfully,

pro Clerk to the _
Classification- Committée.,

The Surveyors,

GRIMSEY.
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